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You don't often get email from @nationaltrust.org.uk. Learn why this is important

Dear Sirs,
 

Further to your letter of the 22nd November, I am writing to update you on the current position.
 
Equinor and the National Trust’s advisers have agreed a way forward in principle that we hope
will ultimately allow the withdrawal of the Trust’s objection to the granting of the DCO. We are
moving at pace to finalise the detail and work through the necessary internal governance
procedures, but are aware that the Christmas break may hamper a speedy resolution.”
 
Yours faithfully,
 
 
Andrew Dawson MRICS
Senior Estate Manager, Midlands and East of England
Estate Manager, Norfolk

 
-- The National Trust is a registered charity no. 205846. Our registered office is Heelis,
Kemble Drive, Swindon, Wiltshire SN2 2NA. The views expressed in this email are
personal and may not necessarily reflect those of the National Trust unless explicitly stated
otherwise. This email and any files transmitted with it are confidential and intended solely
for the use of the individual or entity to whom they are addressed. If you have received this
email in error, please notify me immediately. If you are not the intended recipient of this
email, you should not copy it for any purpose, or disclose its contents to any other person.
Senders and recipients of email should be aware that, under the Data Protection Act 2018,
the contents may have to be disclosed. The National Trust has scanned this email for
security issues. However the National Trust cannot accept liability for any form of
malware that may be in this email and we recommend that you check all emails with an
appropriate security tool. 
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